12/29/99

BASS ENTERPRISES PRODUCTION COMPANY
P.O. BOX 2760
MIDLAND, TEXAS

79702-2760

RE: PACKER LEAKAGE TEST
30-015-21167 E-15-21-27
BASS STATE COM. #1.

ATT: BASS ENTERPRISES CO,,

A LETTER WAS SENT TO YOU ON SEPTEMBER 27, 1999 STATING THE

BASS STATE COM.#1 HAD FAILED IT’S ANNUAL PACKER LEAKAGE TEST

CONDUCTED ON AUGUST 11, 1999.

IN THIS LETTER IT WAS REQUESTED YOU REPAIR THE DOWNHOLE COMMUNICATION
IN THE WELLBORE AND RUN A NEW PACKER LEAKAGE TEST AFTER REPAIR WAS
COMPLETED.

OUR OFFICE HAS NOT RECEIVED ANY WORD OF REPAIRS ON THE WELL OR FOLOWUP
PACKER LEAKAGE TEST RAN AFTER REPAIR.

PLEASE REPORT TO ME THE STATUS OF THE REPAIR OPERATIONS REQUESTED

ON THE WELL WITHIN THE NEXT 30 DAYS.

SINCERELY,

~ MIKE STUBBLEFIELD  FIELD REP. 2 NMO.CD.



